
 

 

February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing to you to share some tragic news that we received this week. 
 
Sadly, Ms Moorey (English teacher), passed away suddenly earlier this week.  We are all 
shocked and devastated by this desperately sad news. 
 
On behalf of the Blackfen school community I have passed on our sincere condolences, 
thoughts and prayers to Ms Moorey's family at this difficult time. 
 
As you can appreciate, the news has been very hard to take on board for her colleagues 
and I know that students will also be extremely saddened by this news. 
 
We will be putting in place support for all members of the school, as from Monday, as we 
come to terms with the loss of one of our community. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Matthew Brown 
Head Teacher 


